

8/21/2019

Dear Mr. Manning,

Thank you for coming to the DeKalb Public Library and presenting "Astronomy for Everyone: Size and Scale of the Universe" on August 8, 2019. Your program was both educational and entertaining. It was appropriate for a wide variety of ages and kept the audience's attention for the entire span of the presentation.

It was especially nice to be able to take our patrons outside to use your telescope. We were so lucky to have ideal weather for viewing the planets!

I would highly recommend your presentation to other public libraries. It was well worth the investment.

Sincerely,

Britta Krabill

Head of Adult Services

lehabil

DeKalb Public Library